9 Cornell Rd.
Framingham, MA 01701
May 30,2005

Dear Archbishop O’Malley and Bishop Lennon,

When | and other concerned Catholic parents sent you both information
regarding Fr. Walter Cuenin’s plans to attend, and invite his parishioners
to attend, the PFLAG -sponsored Gay Pride March last June 12,2004, we
were told that this issue would be addressed. Fr. Cuenin did not change
his plans. In fact he plans to do the same thing on June 11,2005!

When | and other concerned parents sent you information regarding the
fact that John McDargh, the openly “gay’ professor of Theology from
Boston College, was asked by Fr. Cuenin to teach the Young Adult group
of Our Lady Help of Christians parish about Sexuality and Spirituality, last
month, we were told that Bishop Lennon would talk to Fr. Cuenin .

| had explained to you both a number of times that | had been
unwittingly involved with what Fr. Cuenin is up to when | was told by
- Bishop Murphy back in 1999 that | would benefit greatly by attending the
Companions program that was developed by Fr. Cuenin and his
“Companions” to address the same-sex sex behavior problem. | have
written to you both in detail about what happened and who ,together with
Fr. Cuenin ,were developing and promoting that Companions program,
which turned out to be a massive effort to get Catholic parents to join
PFLAG and support the Gay and Lesbian agenda. This is exactly what Fr.
Cuenin is still doing today. The proof of this is in the enclosed articles that
are “presently printed in Fr. Cuenin’s parish bulletins and the article in This
Week at the Jesuit Urban Center confirming these plans to support the
PFLAG/ Gay Pride Parade on June 11,2005. Why do you allow this?
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